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Our first week of school was a success!  Students came in eager and excited to 
meet their new teachers and catch up with their friends.  Teachers are working 
hard to get their students back into the routines.  Students are learning the 
procedures and adjusting to a new schedule.   

 

We are going to be moving the computer lab out of the library and into a classroom 
so that students are able to enjoy coming to the library to select books they are 
interested in, as well as enjoy story time again.  This will also provide students and 
teachers a place to work on their computer lessons with fewer interruptions. We 
are in the process of interviewing and hiring a library assistant. 

 

Here are the current enrollment numbers for the elementary campus: 

Pre-Kindergarten   27 
 Burkett            27 
 
Kindergarten   34 
 Tomlinson       16 
          Thompson       18 
 
1st Grade    
 Mayfield     14  46 
 Woodward     16 
          Miller              16 
  
2nd Grade             48 
 Nelson     16  
 Seiler      16 
 Raymond     16 
  



3rd Grade    
 Craig      13             27 
 Andujo     14  
  
4th Grade    
 Reid      19           38 
 Jones      19 
  
 
Total                                       220 
 


